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June 6, 2024 
 
Public Notice  
     
 
This Public Notice is to inform you and residents that on Sunday, June 9th - Friday, June 14th SEH Excavating 
Contractors, (SEH) will be performing the water main tie-in for 8860 Piney Branch Rd.  Work will start at 9:00pm 
and go until 5:00am, all weather permitting.  
 
SEH Excavating is the contractor hired by Harkins Builders and approved to complete this work. 
 
The closure will be on the westbound road. 
 
During these closures SEH Excavating will provide skilled crews to expedite the work and utilize all proper traffic 
control signage to adjust and manage a safe traffic control patter.   
 
All of the work will be completed in said timeframe weather permitting 
 
Those with questions regarding this work should contact  
 
 
Steve Whetzel 
Project Manager 
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